April 2015 1

Haverhill Education Association HONORS BANQUET

Wednesday May 20th, 2015

George Blodgett on Piano – Cash Bar – Door Prizes! Hors D'oeuvres 6:30 – Dinner 7:30

Presentation of The 2015 HEA Scholarship

The Haverhill Education Association is proud to honor this year's retirees and 20-year veterans of the Haverhill Public Schools. Please join us as we celebrate the end of another year with door prizes, live music, great stories, and treasured friends both old and new.

DiBurro's Function Facility

Entrée Choices for the Evening

Marinated Steak Tips, Chicken Provencal,

Boston Baked Haddock, Baked Eggplant Marinara

(gluten free meal available upon request)

Dinner includes garden salad, garlic mashed potato, green beans followed by a luscious dessert of Chocolate Brownie Sundaes.

TICKETS \$42.00

Haverhill Education Association News

800 Broadway #3, Haverhill, MA 01832 Tel.: (978) 372-7079

haverhill.massteacher.org HavEd@verizon.net

Joseph V. Cunha, President – Ted Kempinski, 1st Vice President – Anthony J. Parolisi, 2nd Vice President John Craven, Secretary – Lisa Begley, Treasurer

Lois Silva, ESP Rep. – Patti MacRae, Secretarial Rep. – Linda Kiefer, Office Secretary

Dear colleagues,

A long winter has finally subsided, temperatures are rising, and the days are getting longer. Each year, as we celebrate the return of spring we also gather to honor those among us who are celebrating either their retirement or 20 years of service to the Haverhill Public Schools. The annual Haverhill Education Association Honors Banquet is our chance to collectively recognize the achievement of our colleagues as an association. What better way to say thanks for a generation or career of service than with a party complete with cocktails, door prizes, live music, and great food?

Please join us at DiBurro's Function Facility on Wednesday, May 20th for the 2015 HEA Honors Banquet. In addition to a wonderful time with wonderful people from across the district, the evening will feature the presentation of the 2015 HEA Scholarship Award. Building representatives will be distributing table sign-up sheets and collecting payments until May 8th. Members in buildings without representatives, or those with any questions or concerns can contact me at (978) 914-3146 or anthonyparolisi@gmail.com.

Hope to see you on the 20th!

Anthony Parolisi

Condolences

Wishes of comfort and peace are extended to:

- Melinda Mellor and Meg Fitzgerald for the loss of their grandmother.
- Terri Suplinskas for the loss of her father.

Congratulations!

The HEA extends its warmest congratulations to:

- Elyse Vlahos for the birth of her son.
- Ana Shields for the birth of her daughter.
- Arthur Fancouer for the birth of his son.

Get Well Soon!

The HEA wishes a speedy recovery to:

- Karen Peabody
- Linda Peters

HEA SWAP SHOP

- For Rent: Family Vacation Condo, White Mountains, NH
 - o Close to skiing, shopping and amazing mountain scenery.
 - o Sleeps six comfortably. Quiet, convenient to North Conway.
 - o Only \$100 per night!
 - Contact Rosemary Young at 978-729-1760 or rsmmyoung@comcast.net.
- For Rent: 3 Bedroom Condo in North Conway, NH
 - Spacious, modern condo minutes from dining, shopping.
 - Access to swimming pool, tennis & basketball courts, hiking trails and too much more to fit in just this space!
 - o Available May 1st to August 31st, \$1100/week.
 - o Contact Debbie House at 978-521-1129 for more information.
- For Sale: BodyCraft Family Xpress Strength Training System
 - o Full body workout with cables & weights.
 - o 4 stations—can be used by multiple people at a time
 - Instruction manual/exercise charts included.
 - Asking \$1450, disassembly required for transport.
 - Call or email Sandy Basiliere at 508-641-4695 or sjbasiliere@comcast.net) for photos/more info.

Have something to rent, sell, or trade? Contact Anthony Parolisi (anthonyparolisi@gmail.com) for inclusion in the next edition of the HEA Newsletter.

April 2015 3

Haverhill Education Association



800 Broadway #3 - Haverhill, Ma 01832 - Tel: (978) 372-7079

2015 Honors Banquet Information

April 10, 2015

Dear Fellow Member,

The 2015 Honors Banquet will be held on **Wednesday, May 20, 2015, 6:30 P.M. at DiBurro's Function Facility** (887 Boston Rd., Haverhill). In keeping with recent tradition, the evening will open with hors d'oeuvres and include a fine meal of your choice of Marinated Steak Tips, Chicken Provencal, Boston Baked Haddock, or Baked Eggplant Marina (gluten free meal available upon request). The cost of this year's ticket remains \$42 per person.

The primary purpose for the annual banquet is to honor those who are celebrating 20 years of service to or retiring from the Haverhill Public Schools. At the same time, we also take the opportunity to gather as an association and celebrate with all who care for the City of Haverhill's students. The evening's program is designed to provide for a fun and enjoyable evening for all participants. Veteran and new teachers alike are welcomed and encouraged to join us in the evening's festivities including the presentation of the 2015 HEA Scholarship, live music, and door prizes.

Please sign up on the reservation/seating lists in your schools and give your payments to your building representatives. All payments are to be made by **check only**, payable to HEA.

- Checks for more than one person must include an attached list of names to be credited.
- Reservations **cannot** be accepted without required payment.
- 10 people per table maximum (per DiBurro's). Larger groups should be split onto two or more signup sheets according to your preference or it will be done for you.
- If you are not in a building to sign up on a list you may forward your names, entrée choices and checks to the HEA.

All lists and checks must be received at the HEA office (Haverhill Education Association – 800 Broadway, suite3, Haverhill, MA 01832 by **May 8, 2015**. Make sure all meal choices are included and per our agreement with DiBurro's, there can be no substitutions.

Any questions feel free to contact Anthony Parolisi at 978-914-3146 or anthonyparolisi@gmail.com.

We look forward to seeing you at this event,

HEA Executive Board

April 2015

Congratulations to our 2015 Honorees!

20-Year Veterans	2015 Retirees
Kathleen Arivella Cathy Clayton Kevin Demarais Patricia Dupre Patricia Firger Joan Forrest Lee Henderson Sheila Jameson Tom Jordan Joyce Kornachuk Mary Lasonde Heather Latch Mary Litchfield Cheryl Lynch Christine O'Leary Tempa Pagel Eileen Paquette Jennifer Peterson Jody Plourde Jennifer Roberts Alberto Rosso Janet Scanlan	Ellen Concanon Susan Coppola Cathy DeLong Judy DeMellia Barbara Harvey Carol Ireland Gracelyn Jegorow Joe Leary Cheryl Little Lynn Noyes Anita Probst Nancy Rheaume Cynthia Rubera Marie Soraghan Susan Thomas

^{*} Please email Anthony Parolisi at anthonyparolisi@gmail.com with any errors or omissions.